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Comments 

From: 

Subject: Re: November Updates from BDL!  

Date: November 6, 2023 at 4:08:44 PM EST 

To: Branch District Library <notices@branchdistrictlibrary.org> 

Nice job keeping the public informed!  BDL is truly a gift 
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(Courtesy Branch District Library Facebook page)

New Branch District Library Bookmobile 

comes off the assembly line

By Jim Measel

Dec 18, 2023 | 7:32 AM

BRANCH COUNTY, MI (WTVB) – The Branch District Library says its brand new 

Bookmobile is fresh off the assembly line.

After being built at Morgan Olsen in Sturgis, the Bookmobile is in Greensboro, North Carolina 

with Matthews Specialty Vehicles, Incorporated.

According to a post on the library’s Facebook page, the empty space will be prepared for the 

mobile library both inside and out.

(Courtesy Branch District Library Facebook page)

The Bookmobile is expected to hold about 2,000 items when it hits 

the road sometime in 2024. It will provide a collection of library 

materials available for check out to under-served communities in 

Branch County.

Contributions are still being accepted. You can donate online at 

branchdistrictlibrary.org or pick up a donation envelope at any library 

location.
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Courtesy Quincy Chamber of Commerce Facebook page

BUSINESS BEAT: Quincy Chamber 

Christmas tree sale raises money for 

Storywalk project

By Jim Measel

Jan 4, 2024 | 6:58 AM

QUINCY, MI (WTVB) – The Quincy Chamber of Commerce sold Christmas trees to local 

businesses and community members during the holiday season to help raise funds for the Quincy 

Library which will be used for their Storywalk in the Quincy Park.

The trees were on display during the holiday season at the Quincy Park. The winners of the 

decorating contest included the Schultz Family for their tree commemorating their long time 

family business, The Shopper’s Guide.

Other winners were Longstreet Living and the Quincy Historical Society/Museum.

The Quincy Chamber of Commerce would like to thank all of the businesses and community 

members who decorated trees and donated their winnings to the Quincy Library Storywalk.


